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April 12, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
As the time approaches for the “Kindness Is the Key” Grand Session, I invite you to join with the Board of 
Directors in supporting our beautiful Order by participating in our Silent Auction.  The Silent Auction is the 
primary money-making activity sponsored by the Board of Directors, and we very much need your 
donations and participation in the auction. 
 
We invite you to submit any items you would like to donate to the Silent Auction Committee. We have 
found that baskets are a huge hit each year.   
 
A copy of the consignment form is attached.  Please complete 1 form per item you are donating (Note, a 
basket is 1 item).   
 
Please submit your consignment forms no later than August 31, 2023.  You may deliver your donations to 
the Grand Chapter Office before 11:00 AM Friday, September 15, or bring them to the, DoubleTree by 
Hilton, Denver Tech Center, 7801 East Orchard Rd, Greenwood Village, CO 80111, preferably by 
Wednesday, September 20th no later than 4:00 PM, so we can ensure the best opportunity for bids.  If you 
are unable to bring them by the 20th, we will accept donations up to 11:00 am on Thursday, Sept. 21, so 
long as we know they are coming.  We want to allow the best exposure to each item so everyone who 
wishes can bid on every item.   
 
The silent auction ends on Friday, Sept. 22 at 4:30 PM.  Purchased items are to be paid for and picked up 
between 4:45 & 5:30 on Friday. 
 
Please join us for this Special Event by donating and purchasing items.  Your taste and talents are what 
make the Silent Auction a fun and memorable way to support the finances of Grand Chapter.  We look 
forward to your participation and support.   
 
If you would like to volunteer some time in the silent auction, please let Mike Brewer know.  We could use 
some help. 
 
Star Love, 
 
 
Mike Brewer, Chairman mike.brewer@allurdata.com 303-961-2718 
Silent Auction Committee 
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